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Jane Rasely

From: Mackie <carneycargill@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 1:24 PM
To: PCD
Cc: John C; Mackie
Subject: Comments re:  Bloedel Reserve Proposed Site Modification
Attachments: COBI Bloedel 20170125.docx

Dear Ms. Sontag, 
 
Attached is our letter concerning this issue.  Please let us know if you have any difficulty opening it or have any questions.
 
Thank you, 
Mackie Cargill and John Carney 


